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St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates…
5/5  Prek 3 Muffins with Mom

6:30 pm First Communion
practice

5/6  Prek 4 Muffins with Mom
5/7  First Communion
5/8  Mother’s Day
5/10 PTO special lunch

Happy Mother’s Day to all of our
wonderful moms and

grandmothers!

It was a busy weekend with Bellarmine Speech meet, Clavius Jamboree
Robotics Competition, and 8th grade Confirmation.

From Mrs. Grellner…
Happy Teacher Appreciation Week to our wonderful teachers
and teacher assistants.  We are so blessed at St. Ambrose.  I am
grateful for everything our teachers and assistants do for our
students and families.  Thank you to PTO for celebrating and
spoiling us this week!  Thank YOU for all of your donations that
make this week so fabulous!

I am in complete shock that we are in the month of May.  I
know that, as we get older, time seems to move faster; but this
year has gone so fast.  That being said, the next three weeks
are going to be very busy!

A huge shoutout to Mandy Longland and her La Festa
committee!  What an amazing day!  God blessed us with
perfect weather and our team pulled off a fabulous event.
Thank you to everybody who donated, worked a shift, and
helped out.

Congratulations to Nathan Khouri, Packie Ertmann, and George
Vacca who received blue ribbons at the Bellarmine Speech
Meet on Saturday!

Our second grade will receive the Sacrament of First Holy
Communion this weekend.  Please keep them and their
families in your prayers.  Thank you to Mrs. Ruggeri for
preparing them so well to receive the Eucharist for the first
time.  Thank you to Mrs. Markway and Mrs. Meehan for helping
to prepare for this special day.

We had one reported Covid case in our school this past
week.


